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Parents,
  LCCA students had an excellent first semester of 2024-25. We had 157 students in Dual Enrollment classes through Lanier
Technical College on the LCCA campus!  That is more than double our number from 2023-24. We have opened our new DE
classrooms and labs for Welding, Diesel Electrical, Auto Body Collision, Digital Media, and Industrial Electrician.   

  Please take a few minutes to give us some feedback on how we are serving our students and how we can improve.  
Follow the link to take the Georgia School Climate Survey for 2024-25.

Mitch Murphy
Principal, LCCA

LCCA will have 10 students in our full time
program who graduate early in December
of 2024!  We congratulate those students
for their commitment.  
The LCCA community has served 45
students through our Angel Tree Project
this year!  We are thankful for the
opportunity to make the holidays a little
more cheerful for these students and their
families. 
Is your child interested in attending LCCA
full time for the 2nd semester of 2024-25?
Please contact the counselors at your
child’s school or one of our LCCA
counselors:

laren.chandler@hallco.org
haleigh.randazzo@hallco.org

LCCA does not allow cell phones to be
visible or used in the classroom unless the
phone is being utilized as part of a lesson.
We do this to promote lesson engagement
and limit distractions.  Thank you for your
support!

December 12 to 18 - End of Course Tests for
EOC courses
December 19 - Final Exams periods 1, 3,
and 5
December 20 - Final Exams periods 2, 4,
and 6.  Also the last day of the 1st
semester.
December 23 to January 3 - Christmas
Holidays
January 6 - Teacher Workday
January 7 - First day of 2nd semester for
students.
January 16 - Parent Night and Dinner -
Student Showcase of Exemplary Work!  

LCCA thanks Lanier Technical College
for being great partners to LCCA!  If
you are interested in becoming a
sponsor, please visit the LCCA
website.
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